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5th July 2023 
Dear Parent,  

Open Evening 
Thursday 13th July 2023  at 5.30pm – 7.30pm 

 
Each year the school invites parents and families to attend an Open Evening to celebrate the school 
year and your child’s achievements.   
 
The evening is intended for children to show their parents around the school to see displays of the 
topic work they have completed during the year and to celebrate their achievements in learning.  
The school is open from 5.30pm until 7.30pm to give parents/families/friends an opportunity to visit 
the school. You will be able to visit your child's current classroom and teacher and also their new 
classroom and teacher for next year.   
 
Miss Lucy and the staff have arranged a selection of entertainment for the evening to be held in the 
hall.  This year the KS2 children will be performing in their year groups as set out below. A 
programme order will also be on display in school on the evening. The running order is as follows: 
 
5.45pm: Dance Club – ‘Welcome to our Crazy Circus’ 
 
6.00pm: Year 3 – ‘Six’ from the musical ‘Six’ 
 
6.15pm: Year 4 – ‘Naughty’ from ‘Mathilda the Musical’ 
 
6.30pm: Year 5 – ‘We go Together’ from ‘Grease’ 
 
6.45pm: Year 6 – ‘All the People’ from the Y6 production ‘Sherlock and Cinders’ 
 
7.00pm: Choir – ‘Circle of Life’ from ‘The Lion King’ 
 
Children will need to meet their class teacher in the dining hall 10 minutes before their performance 
time. Please submit the form in ParentMail indicating whether or not your child (KS2 only) will be 
able to take part so teachers are aware of numbers. 
 
You do not need to stay to watch the entire performance, but please only move around between 
each year group’s performance so as not to spoil it for other parents watching their children. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 

Headteacher 
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